
CAR PARKING 
 

Oaklands Junior School is very aware of the disruption that parking at the beginning and end 

of the school days causes to our neighbours and seeks to minimise this by asking our parents 

to park sensibly at all times. 
 

It is vitally important that the zigzag areas, marked on the roads, are kept clear of all cars 

because they serve as a sterile area in which children and their parents can cross the road 

safely.  Parents should leave their cars and escort their children across the roads and not let 

them cross unattended.  Furthermore, drivers are requested not to park opposite the zigzag 

lines, on grass verges, on the corners of road junctions or across the driveways of houses. 

We request parents to park as follows: 
 

Ellis Road:   

AM park on the SCHOOL SIDE when depositing children 

PM park on the OPPOSITE SIDE when collecting children 

 

Butler Road: 

AM park on the SCHOOL SIDE when depositing children 

PM park on the SCHOOL SIDE when collecting children 

 

As part of our Healthy Schools initiative we encourage all children to walk to school. 
 

DO NOT DRIVE INTO THE SCHOOL GROUNDS UNLESS: 
 

 You are helping in school 

 You are collecting a child who is poorly 

 You are depositing or collecting bulky materials 
 

If you have a disability and need access to the school grounds on a regular basis, please 

arrange this in advance with the school admin officer. 
 

Please note that there is a 5 M.P.H. speed limit throughout the school grounds. 

PLEASE PARK SENSIBLY, BE CONSIDERATE TO LOCAL 

RESIDENTS AND, ABOVE ALL, ENSURE THE SAFETY OF 

ALL OUR CHILDREN 
 


